
17 October 2018--GSO General Meeting 
 

1. Treasurer/Diane 
a. Started the year with $28,339.68 

i. $8,339.68 rollover from last year + $20k budget from CAS 
ii. Currently: $21,698.87 remaining 

1. 634.50 allocated for professional development 
2. 19,500 allocated for travel 

iii. Can we still cosponsor holiday party with GWISE and SAGE--last year, 
we cosponsored with $1,500, and they had asked us to contribute $3,000 
for this year 

a. Would an alcohol company be willing to donate drinks? 
2. Confirmed Proposal: ​$500 for cosponsoring the holiday party; 

$250 for three coffee hours 
2. Professional Development: Open Seat for a Chair 

a. Anyone to step into the role? Potentially could be a big help with admin’s new 
professional development group. 

3. Sexual Harassment Training Policies: Conversations ongoing for improving trainings and 
resources 


